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Patio Party
May 19th

This coming may we are throwing a patio party to kick off 
the summer! We will be serving up some brand new poutine 
and parfait features, as well as our sparkling limeades. Come 
join us for music, patio games, and community spirit!


Our Patio Party will also be a fundraiser for some great local 
charities we would like to support during #PIF May! So bring 
your family and friends down for a fun time!

Did you know we have a 
pet friendly patio? We 
also sell a 2 course meal 
for your furry friends 
called the paws picnic! It 
comes in 2 size options 
depending on your pet, 
and is a pet friendly rice 
and turkey stir fry! For 
dessert it comes with 
some homemade frozen 
yogurt pet treats!


Did you know for every 
Pawsh Picnic or 
Puppaccino you buy we 
donate $1 to the Pembina 
Valley Humane Society? 
Some of our customers 
suggested this and we 
thought it would be a 
great way to show love to 

Have you tried one of our frostbite pizza’s yet? They’ve been 
flying out our windows lately! Bring them home, cut them into a 
few slices and they’re the perfect cold treat to be passing out! 
We’ve been rotating a few flavours through, but if you have a 
special flavour in mind you’d like to order feel free to call a day 
in advance and we can special make you your own custom one!


